
DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 
HEADQUARTERS, FORT BELVOIR COMMUNITY HOSPITAL 


9300 DEwnT LOOP 

FORT BELVOIR, VIRGINIA 22060-5901 


Reply to 
Attention of REC RG 10123 '13 A1'107:iJ 

January 10,2013 

Health Physics Service 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1 
Medical Licensing Division 
ATTN: Ms. Tara WeidnerlMr. Steven Courtemanche 
2 I 00 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 

Dear Sir or Madam: 030{] lS!7 
We are requesting a 90-day extension to revise and resubmit a Certificate of Financial Assurance 

and/or a Decommissioning Funding Plan for NRC license number 08-01738-02 as required by Title 10, 
Code of Federal Regulation Part 30.35(e)(2). 

Decommissioning of use areas under our license is ongoing. We are actively pursuing a Navy (Le., 
Joint) Radioactive Materials Permit under the Department of the Navy's Master Materials license that we 
will submit when approved to transfer control for the human use of radioactive materials at the Fort 
Belvoir Community Hospital. We are revising our decommissioning plan for the remaining buildings on 
the Forest Glen Section and Annex (Le., Buildings 513 and 516) in Silver Spring, MD and intend to 
request the release of these buildings using site-specific derived concentration guideline levels (DCGLs). 
When these actions are complete, we will request termination of our NRC license. 

For additional information, contact Lieutenant Colonel Francis M. Fota, Radiation Safety Officer at 
(571) 231-4029/4034 or email francis.fota@us.army.mil and/or Colonel Casmere H. Taylor, JTF­
CAPMED Radiation Hygiene Consultant at (301) 400-2539 or email casmere.taylor@med.nayy.mil. 

Sincerely 

¥c~f:~~br 

Colonel, Medical Corps 
Commanding 
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